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About Camp Peaceful Pines

Camp Peaceful Pines is a summer camping site
affiliated with the PSWD of the Church of the
Brethren. It has been in operation for over 60

years in the central Sierra Nevada Mountains and
the Carson Iceberg Wilderness. A variety of

camps include: Junior / Jr High /Youth Camp,
Discovery, Family Camp, Women’s Retreat, and
Nature Camp. We also rent the camp to groups

such as family reunions when time slots are
available.

Camp Peaceful Pines is rustic and only open
three months of the year due to severe weather in

the winter and road closures. It is a cozy &
inviting place, with a multitude of projects going
on at any given time. 2022 saw the completion of

new metal roof in the lower restroom. Current
projects include replacement of all the west side

cabin roofs! Funds for these projects were
funded by the PSWD.

Volunteer superintendents, leaders, directors,
counselors, nurses, construction workers, day
laborers, families and friends all contribute to
making Camp Peaceful Pines a viable spot for
enjoying the great outdoors, while taking time
for reflection & spiritual growth in a Christian

community setting. The churches & other groups
who donate annually to the camp budget help to
defray the ongoing costs of running our camp.

These costs include USFS fees, fuel costs,
insurance, garbage, upkeep and maintenance of
the facilities, leadership stipends, upgrades to

cabins & other amenities.

More information about specific camps and dates
can be found on the web at

www.CampPeacefulPines.org

Camp Peaceful Pines
2301 Woodland Ave.
Modesto CA 95358

www.CampPeacefulPines.org
Donations can be made on the

Camp website.

Camp is located via Highway 108 adjacent to
Sonora Pass at 6,000 feet

Thank you for your continued support of
the Outdoor Ministries program at

Camp Peaceful Pines.

Garry Pearson, 2022 Board Chair
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